
 Dear Sir or Madam

Happy 2015!  First of all  I would like to wish you a new year filled with prosperity, success , and  

contentment.

I would like to provide you with terms of reference  (TOR) for the stadium project purchase in 

Batumi  (Georgia),  we  honestly  hope  that   your  organization  will   spread  out  competition 

specifications among the architectural society of your country and many of them will express 

their  interest  in  participation.

We are  looking forward to receive competition proposals.

Best Regards,

Iona Tsiteladze

First Deputy Minister of the Finance and Economy 

of Ajara A. R.

The Ministry of Finance and Economy of Ajara A.R.

119,Komakhidze str.

6010 Batumi, Georgia

E-mail: i.tsiteladze@mofea.ge

Contact Person:

Nugzar Dzneladze

Head of Urban Development Department

of Ajara A.R.

E-mail: n.dzneladze@mofea.ge
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